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Fatal Traffic Collision  
Incident # 240020612 

 
June 11, 2024 

On June 10, 2024, at approximately 6:50 p.m., officers from the Torrance Police Department 
responded to a major injury traffic collision in the 500 block of Crenshaw Boulevard.  

On arrival, officers discovered that a 2022, Suzuki motorcycle, ridden by a 36-year-old male, 
traveling northbound in the 500 block of Crenshaw Boulevard had collided with the east curb 
and a utility pole for an unknown reason. The 36-year-old male rider unfortunately succumbed 
to his injuries at the scene.   

At this time the deceased has not been positively identified by investigators.  

Both directions of Crenshaw Boulevard between Del Amo Boulevard and Maricopa Street 
were closed for approximately 8 1/2 hours during the collision investigation. 

This collision is being investigated by the Torrance Police Department’s Traffic Division under 
the command of Captain James Titiriga, Commander of the Special Operations Bureau.  
Anyone with information regarding this collision is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police 
Department’s Traffic Division at (310) 618-5557. 

 
 
Sergeant David Koenig 
Acting Traffic and Special Events Division Commander 
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